
Secretary’s Report 2011
Renewal for members continuing from 2010 to 2011 was £10, and this caused a small number
of members to choose not to renew. As was the case last year, a small number of people (less
than ten) did not respond despite a number of attempts to contact them, and so were removed
from our membership list.

We have held two a very successful ‘Beginner’s LaTeX’ courses this year. One of the benefits
of the course was automatic membership of UK-TUG, and as a result our membership now
stands at 156 members (there were 166 members at the same stage last year).

Joint membership of UK-TUG and TUG remains popular: 46 members have joint member-
ship, one more than in my report last year.

I will be seeking to remain on the Committee for the coming year, and assuming that this
is the case will be very happy to continue in my current role for the coming year.

Joseph Wright
UK-TUG Secretary


